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FILE: NG-3513 (B) SERIAL: NO-80-397

Mr. James P. O'Reilly N
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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Region II q 7,101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
.Atlanta, GA 30303 ''
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BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT UNIT NOS.1 & 2 *-

LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62 cn
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324 C:

45-DAY RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 79-01B

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
.

-

Attached you will find our 45-day response to your bulletin of
January 17, 1980. The slight delay in the submittal of this response
was discussed with Mr. Ray Hardwick of your staff on March 3,1980. As
noted in the report, there are substantial gaps in the available data
due to discrepancies discovered in the data provided by General
Electric. These discrepancies are being resolved, and the available
additional data will be provided in our 90-day respcase.

Yours very truly,

.

B. . Furr

Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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Attachment

cc: Mr. N. C. Moseley (NRC)
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